
From: Barreto, Devin
To: "kperry@perryroofing.com"; John Mousa; Delburn, Brian; Geltz, Amanda
Subject: FW: Signs for Springstead Creek
Date: Monday, July 16, 2012 1:47:53 PM

Good afternoon,
Below is an update I received from Kelsey Helton regarding the conflict over who should put up the
signs to warn people not to swim in the contaminated creek. It seems like Cabot has agreed to sign
an agreement to put the signs up, though they haven't signed it yet. Please let me know if you
have any questions or concerns.
 
- Devin
 
From: Helton, Kelsey [mailto:Kelsey.Helton@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 1:35 PM
To: Barreto, Devin
Cc: Helton, Kelsey; Jones, Doug
Subject: RE: Signs for Springstead Creek
 
Devin-
 
Thank you for your follow up.  I have spoken  with the EPA project manager who confirmed that it
is reasonable to expect that  either Beazer or Cabot would install and maintain the warning signs
on the DOT ROW.  Most likely Cabot.    If that is the case, Cabot would enter into an MOU with
DOT, if necessary.  EPA will discuss with the Cabot project manager when he (Cabot PM) is back

from vacation the week of the 23rd.  Cabot and their consultant will be in Gainesville in
 August/September for the vapor monitoring event and would conceivably be able to install the last
2 signs  at that time.  I’ll let you know if we hit a roadblock.
 
Thanks again- Kelsey
 
 
Kelsey Helton
Professional Geologist II
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Bureau of Waste Cleanup
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS  4520
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400
phone:  (850)245-8969
FAX:  (850)245-8976
 
From: Barreto, Devin [mailto:Devin.Barreto@myfloridahouse.gov] 
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2012 3:41 PM
To: Helton, Kelsey
Subject: RE: Signs for Springstead Creek
 
Good afternoon,
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Thanks for getting back to me. Is there anything I can do on my end to help with the Department of
Transportation?
 
Devin
 
From: Helton, Kelsey [mailto:Kelsey.Helton@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2012 6:44 AM
To: Barreto, Devin
Cc: Helton, Kelsey
Subject: RE: Signs for Springstead Creek
 
Good morning Devin-  EPA and I played phone tag last week and I have been out on work travel until
today. Will get back with EPA today and let you know. Thank you for the follow up- Kelsey
 
 

Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department
by clicking on this link DEP Customer Survey.
From: Barreto, Devin [Devin.Barreto@myfloridahouse.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2012 9:01 AM
To: Helton, Kelsey
Subject: Signs for Springstead Creek

Good morning,
I am contacting you in regards to the warning signs to be put up over Springstead Creek to warn
people from swimming in the the creek because of contamination from Koppers. Do you have any
new information about DOT putting up the signs? Please let me know what we can do in the
district office to help sort out this issue.
 
Thanks!
 

Devin Barreto
District Executive Secretary
State Representative Keith Perry
House District 22
2440 SW 76th Street
Gainesville, FL. 32608
352-313-6544
Devin.Barreto@myfloridahouse.gov
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